West Fork Parks Committee Meeting Minutes
June 26, 2017
Members Present: Darrin Byrum, Kari Waterson, T.J. Howerton, John Karnes,

Granville Wynn 
Members Absent: William Mason, Susan Neyman 

Others Present: Chad Harrison-Parks Director
Meeting called to session: 5:30 pm
Public Forum: N\A
April Minutes: The committee reviewed and approved the April minutes.
Budget – April, May: The committee reviewed and approved the April and May budgets.  
Old Business:
Meeting Times\Dates: The Committee scheduled the next Park’s Committee meeting for July 24th, 2017 at 5:30 pm.
Baseball\Softball: The Director presented the Committee a financial report for the End of Year and All-Star Tournaments. The Committee discussed the tournaments and the season. The Director stated that the season was a success, with very few issues arising during the year. 
Independence Day Celebration: The Committee discussed the final preparations for the event. All vendors and entertainers had been secured. Several volunteers were signed up and being organized. Several donations and sponsorships had been received and others were expected. Facility preparation projects were underway and would be completed this week. Also this week, all items necessary for the event would be gathered, with all final touches being done on Monday.     

Christmas Light Contest: The Director informed the Committee that the Economic Development and Beautification Committee was trying to schedule a meeting to discuss the contest. 

New Business: 
Pee Wee Football\Cheer: The Director provided the Committee with information that was presented in a meeting at the school on June 22nd about the Pee Wee Football\Cheer program. At the meeting, Impact Football League made a presentation, asking West Fork to consider joining their league or allowing Impact to take over the football program at West Fork. Impact presented these options because of the declining number of participants in the West Fork program and the amount teams in the WCFL league. Impact felt this could be beneficial to our program, as well as, benefit their league. The meeting was attended by the Director, three Committee members, (Darrin, Kari and John), some school board members, and other interested parties. The Committee discussed the information presented at the meeting and different options for the future of the Pee Wee program. The Committee decided there was not enough time to research these options and that the program would stay as it currently exist for the upcoming season. The Committee will look into options for the future of the program and consider making changes before the end of this calendar year. 
Adjourn: 7:08 pm

Written by:

___________________________                                 ____________________
Chad Harrison-Director                                              Date

Approved by:

___________________________                                 ____________________

Committee Member                                                     Date

